Metro North Health

Message from the **Director of Research, RBWH**



Dr Joel Dulhunty

Summary:

• 2025 Herston Health Precinct Symposium - Full Program



Audience: All staff



Read time: 2 min



For: Information and/or action

Dear Colleagues,

It is my pleasure to announce that the **full program** for the 2025 Herston Health Precinct Symposium, which is happening from **Monday 1 September** to **Wednesday 3 September**, has been released. You can view it <u>here</u>.

The theme of this year's event is *Advancing Health Together*, reflecting the partnerships and research collaborations across the 30+ health facilities, medical research institutes, universities and organisations that comprise the Herston Health Precinct. The aim of the three-day event is to showcase and celebrate research excellence on the Herston campus that improves health outcomes for our local and global community.

This year, we received 129 abstract submissions and are pleased to feature as many of these as possible as oral presentations in the six themed sessions and in poster gallery presentations throughout the event.

The symposium also features keynote and spotlight presentations linked to the session themes and a multi-perspective case study and panel discussion on trauma care and recovery (*Monday*, 1 September, 1-2 pm).

The Great Debate returns this year on the topic of whether artificial intelligence is a saviour in healthcare research, with the perpetual trophy designed and 3D-printed by the Herston Biofabrication Institute once again up for grabs (*Tuesday, 2 September, 1-2 pm*).

The symposium will also feature music from the Stairwell Project musicians and there will be numerous opportunities to network with colleagues, researchers and members of our community (with coffee, morning/afternoon tea and lunch provided).

The culmination of the event is a keynote presentation by Professor Leonie Callaway, 2024 Metro North Health Researcher of the Year, and an award ceremony with nine awards on offer (*Wednesday, 3 September, 1-2 pm*).

Don't miss the 2025 Herston Health Precinct Symposium! Add it to your calendar and join

us for as many sessions and presentations as you can. **Registration** for the Symposium is desirable (click here), but not mandatory.

Please share the program and encourage your colleagues to attend. Hope to see you there!

Warm regards,

Dr Joel Dulhunty

Director of Research Royal Brisbane and Women's Hospital

Metro North Health













We uphold our commitment to health equity through our Values in Action Respect | Integrity | Compassion | High Performance | Teamwork



Metro North Health acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the Land upon which we live, work and walk, and pay our respects to Elders both past and present.

Metro North Health's vision

Creating healthier futures together—where innovation and research meets compassionate care and community voices shape our services.



If you have received this email and do not work for Metro North please follow this link to be removed from the mailing list.

Email us